
Newsletter 
 

St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 15/12/2023 

Dear Parents 

 

We are all feeling very festive here, following the reception nativity, and the Year 1 and 2 nativity. 

The children performed brilliantly and our thanks go to Miss Brereton, Mrs Lynch and Miss Searle 

for their hard work in preparing the children, as well as the invaluable support from the teaching 

assistants.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Stage 2 parents are in for a treat at the pantomime on Tuesday (oh yes they are).  



Headteacher:  Miss H Elwes                                                                                                     Website: www.stanselms.wandsworth.sch.uk 

                                                                                                                                             Twitter: @stanselms_toot 

Dates 

 

December 

19th Key Stage 2 panto 7:00pm  

20th Christmas parties 

21st  Whole school Mass 10:00 

         End of term 2pm 

 

January 

8th INSET—school closed 

9th Term starts 

12th  School Mass 10:00am 

         Pre-loved uniform sale—3:15 

15th INSET—school closed 

16th Clubs start 

17th Reception family learning (maths) - 9:10am 

19th Year 2 assembly—9:30am 

25th Reading workshop for KS1  parents —

9:00am 

26th Y5 assembly 9:30 

30th Reading workshop for 

KS2 parents— 9:00am 

 

Sports day is on 9th July 2024 

(all day) 

 

 

We wish all our families a happy 
and restful   Christmas and look   
forward to seeing the children back 
at school in the new year 

The St Anselm’s School staff 

 

 

It was a great pleasure to attend Wandsworth       

Music’s Winter Sounds concert at Fairfield Halls 

last night, and to watch Year 3 perform as part of 

the Primary Choir. The standard of the singing 

was amazing and a testimony to the hard work 

from the children and the Music Service. Many 

thanks to Mrs Varyawa and Miss Ireland for   

giving up their  evening, so that the children 

could take part. 

 

 

Helping out in the community 

The pupil chaplains offered support at the ‘Soup and 

Sandwich’ parish event., and lots of children took 

part in the donating backpacks for Ukranian        

children.  

Therefore, the Lord himself will give you a sign: See, the virgin will conceive, have a son, and name him Immanuel. Isiah 7:14 

A reminder that school finishes at 2pm next      

Thursday, 21st December. There will be a school 

Mass at 10:00am in the church. 


